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‘We are looking forward to the next one!’ 

‘I had the pleasure of visiting Acorn 
class this morning with my grandson. 
What a lovely class it is!  
Mrs Tinkley shared her enthusiasm 
and teaching skills with this group of 
children who were thoroughly 
engaged with the task in hand. 
Afterwards she showed the parents 
and grandparents photos of the 
activities making the point that good 
conversations and relationships were 
to be valued. A fabulous session! 
 
Many thanks’ 
 


